
Public Comments

No. Comment Comment Date

1 Hello,

I am writing to request that you do not approve the natural gas wells at Point Three 11-16HZ ( Permit 
Number 402405790 ).

I live in Pioneer Ridge and I am concerned that having 12 wells and a production facility within 2000 
feet of so many homes will negatively affect myself and my neighbors.

My concerns are:

Property values

Increased traffic

Air pollution

Water contamination

Noise pollution

I am also concerned that KerrMcGee is requesting the permit. They have a history cutting corners and 
ignoring regulations in the pursuit of profit. They were fined over 5 billion dollars by the Department of 
Justice for damaging the environment and trying to stick the American taxpayer with the bill. Deputy 
Attorney General James Cole is quoted as saying “Kerr-McGee’s businesses all over this country left 
significant, lasting environmental damage in their wake”. Your own commission fined them over 18 
million in April for the Firestone explosion. 

KerrMcGee has the record for the largest fine ever from both the Department of Justice and the 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission. They have proven repeatedly that they can not be 
trusted to follow health and safety regulations and I do not believe they should be allowed to operate 
in Johnstown. 

Please do not approve this permit. 

Thank You,

James Kelly

06/16/2020

Total: 1 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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